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We have enjoyed welcoming Fiona Martin to our team, who has brought new 
stimulus and a wealth of new ideas to try.  The VTS has been very successful this 
term due to the hard work enthusiasm and commitment of the members. Their hard 
work was rewarded with 2 distinctions and a merit in the MRCGP.  
 
Our aim for Spring 2007 is to 

• Continue to build on the success of the last term.  
• To keep to the fore front the ethos of  releasing the learner within 
• To work closely with the new RCGP Curriculum  and the nMRCGP and 

consider how this impacts on the Half day release 
• To support those registrars who are feeling a little uncertain in the transition 

from MRCGP to nMRCGP 
• To Support those registrars starting their VTS in February who are attempting 

the MRCGP written modules this summer 
• To work within our sub-region towards the aims of the new school of general 

practice. 
 
 
There is much change afoot with Modernising Medical Careers and the new School of 
General Practice. Change brings opportunities and threats. We hope as a team to 
“Carpe Diem” and make what we do even more exciting and facilitate a training 
process that is fit for purpose , fun and delivering high quality GP’s. 


